
Subject to Protective 

November 21, 2002 

Albert W Ross 
124 Y2 Miller Rd 
McKnight, PA 15237 

Dear Mr. Ross, 

This is in response to your letter, rec_~~~d regarding the Bolt /\ction 
Safety Modification Program on pr~\j982 fi<~rms. firearm must be 
returned in order participate in the ffiWctific#\~li progt~m. Please send your firearm to our 
firearms plant listed below. To 'll'!@&grr@jl~r shipjjW!, we suggest the following 

·:·-::·-::·-::·-::·-::·-::·-::-::·-::·-::·-: :·-::·-::·-::· 
·-·-·-·-·-·-·-·-·-· ·-·-· 

• If warranty repair is being clain;~J; ii;©iilA~i:i!!il\r of purchase 
• Properly package your unlolldedfo;earn1 tf@u need a box, please call 1-800-243-

9700, option Repairs. } , ... 
• Do not send ammuniti<:fWRith your l\~r!ll 
• Include your full addr~i~and telephon~~trmber 
• Include a letter that &%\;®~~jµ~ prob)~iJ,\ 

• Mail to ~:~n~:1~~~)p1~~:~,,~~\~~s 
14 Hoefler AWnlllf·. 
llion, .ff~'fy York 133\ff .( 
Teleptii:)he 1'~o0-243-971Jo .... :-:-:·:·:· :·:·:·:·:·:·: 

After shipping/j:@~M\l!il\V 2 weeks before calling into the Repair Department We will 
send a quote for···aii~/f~P~~;~::Qy~r $75.00 and await your approval before proceeding vvith 
the repair. iiiid@i\~Wi\lnount will be repaired and delivered COD. 

v. Remington 

be of service to you. lfwe can be of further assistance, 
9a.m.-5p.m,, EST 

MAE00002395 


